
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    frdhogman@gmail.com 
 

Polish Chaplain   Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr John Heesun Lee 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary 
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Coordinators of Religious Ed for Children: 
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EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

 

WEEKDAY MASS 

Adoration before Mass 

Tuesday—Friday 
 

Please read the next page for temporary changes. 

 

WEEKEND MASS 

Saturday         5:00pm 

Sunday 

Sunday - Polish 

Sunday - Korean 
 

 

 

 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES:   

Wednesday       7:30pm 

Thursday        7:30pm 

Friday      10:30am 

 

 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday      4:00pm 

Or by appointment with Fr David 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8:00am till 8:55am 

9:00am 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

8:30 & 10:00am  

12:30pm  

3:00pm 

 

 

 

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr David Hogman. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 
SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1 

Phone: 250.479.1611     Fax: 250.479.9350 

Web  www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

*Office Hours  Monday                   Closed 

          Tuesday - Friday     9:30am—3:00pm 
 

          Lunch           12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

Please read the next page for temporary changes. 
 

Emergency Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

Twenty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                        9th September 2018 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

A few words from our Pastor:- 
 

Last week, St James warned us to not be merely hearers of the Word, but doers of the Word. This is a call to 

action and to ministry. Ministry is more than simply a way to give back. It is a privileged opportunity to serve God in 

our neighbour. It is through this service, done in faithfulness, that we also grow in our knowledge of the Lord we 

serve. Catechists and teachers must deepen their understanding of the faith; those who visit the sick and the 

homebound learn care and respect for the vulnerable; those who minister in prisons have to learn mercy while 

maintaining clear boundaries. Having participated in all of these ministries at various times in my life, I can say from 

experience that ministry is what helps us grow as disciples. A faith that does not serve in love runs the risk of 

becoming shallow. A clear refusal to serve is clearly not becoming of our Baptismal call. 
 

That being said, we must be willing to serve with a spirit of generosity and humility. Just as we do not have the right 

to walk into a stranger's home, ministry on behalf of the Church is a privileged responsibility that we simply cannot 

assume for ourselves. That is why, each year, we commission and bless those who represent our community in 

service during the Mass. We will be celebrating our commissioning Sunday on the weekend of September 29/30. 

I will invite you all to pray in order to prepare for this celebration. 
 

Those who are ill. 
 

Clovis Amando, Daphne Bowles, Arnie Cavanagh, Ryan Chester, Marnie Essery, Susie Konrath, Ursula Lowe,  
Lawrence Peterson, Marguerite Pigeau, Evelyn Vincent. 
 

Those who are deceased. 
 

Paul Antosz, Charles Doucet, Winnifred Doyle, Kerry Laramee, Jose Manuel de Lima and Charlotte Zalanfy. 

Our Lady of Sorrows  Sat, Sept 15 
 

In his Pastoral Letter dated Aug 21, Bishop Gordon 
extended an invitation for a day of prayer, penance, 
and fasting on the Feast of Our Lady of Sorrows.  
Join him on this feast day as he celebrates the 5pm 
Mass at St. Peter’s Parish, Nanaimo on Sat, Sept 15th. 
 

Our Lady of Penafrancia  Sat, Sept 15 
 

Join local Bicolanos and Marian devotees in a Mass for 
Our Lady of Penafrancia. Sat, Sept 15 at 11am at  
St Patrick's Parish, Vic. Stay for a simple potluck after 
Mass in the hall. Questions: contact Aida or Karen 
Borre Estrada at follero@shaw.ca or 778-426 2207. 
 

A Special Mass  Sat, Sept 22 
 

All healthcare professionals, especially doctors, and 
nurses, are welcome to celebrate a special Mass for 
Healthcare Workers with Bp Gary at St. Patrick’s 
Church, Victoria on Saturday, Sept 22 at 5pm. 
A Reception will follow in the Parish Hall.  

Adult Faith Formation  The Mass 
 

Do you understand the meaning behind the parts of the 
Mass? 

In his video-based study A Biblical Walk Through the 
Mass, Dr. Edward Sri explores the roots of the words 
and gestures we experience at Mass and explains their 
profound significance. In this study, you will come to 
know and understand the Mass as never before, 
leading you to a richer, more fruitful worship 
experience. 
 

Join us for A Biblical Walk Through the Mass at Sacred 
Heart Parish Hall beginning Sept 20 from 6:30pm and 
continuing every Thursday for 5 weeks.  
 

More info? Call Catherine Minvielle at 250-294-4923 or 
email: aff@sacredheartvictoria.com. 
 

Cost: $30 to cover the cost of Study Guide book. 
Poster and Sign-up sheet are in the foyer of the church. 
———————————————————————— 

Adult Faith Formation Opportunities 
 

Foundations of the Faith Part I,  
8 Wednesday evenings beginning Sept 19 from 7-9pm 
at the Pastoral Ctr. Topics: Evangelization, Human 
Person, Introduction to the Bible. 
 

Foundations of the Faith Part II,  
8 Wednesdays beginning Sept 19th from 7-9pm at 
Queen of Angels, Duncan Topics: The Creed, Christian 
Morality, Sacraments & Prayer 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND VOCATIONS 

LITURGY, THE SACRAMENTS, PRAYER AND THE WORD OF GOD 
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Mon 10 Sept Led By The Spirit St John 23rd Hall 7:15pm 

Wed 12 Sept CWL Executive meeting St John 23rd Hall 7:00pm 

Thurs 13 Sept Sacramental Preparation Parent’s Meeting  St John 23rd Hall 6:30pm 

Fri 14 Sept Christian Meditation Parish Hall 9:30am 

Sat 15 Sept CWL General meeting St John 23rd Hall 10:00am 

mailto:follero@shaw.ca


 

 

Credible Catholic: Countering the New Atheism, Six 
Tuesday evenings beginning Sept 25 from 7-8:30pm at 
St. Andrew’s High School. 
 

Register FREE online.  
 

Links on Diocesan website www.rcdvictoria.org or 
contact Glen Palahicky gpalahicky@rcdvictoria.org or 
Gwen Jahelka gjahelka@rcdvictoria.org 
————————————————————————-- 

Diocesan Catechist Retreat & Workshop 
 

Catechists, Sacrament Preparation Leaders and Youth 
Ministers, join us! 
 

Sat, Sept 15  9:00am – 3:00pm (Coffee’s on at 8:30am) 
Church of the Ascension, Parksville, BC 
 

Lunch provided – Free Will offering appreciated. 
 

Registration is required, register on Eventbrite.  
 

Contact: Glen or Gwen @ 250-4791331 or 
gpalahicky@rcdvictoria.org / gjahelka@rcdvictoria.org 
————————————————————————- 

Children Faith Formation Classes 
 

Registration is open. Classes begin September 23rd. 
Time: Sundays - 11:15am to 12:15pm 
 

Children, Kindergarten to Grade 7, including those 
preparing for the Sacraments are invited to join classes 
held from September to April in the Parish Hall. 
 

Registration forms are available in the church foyer or 
from the parish website. 
 

Sacramental Preparation Parent’s Meeting 
 

All interested parents are invited to a meeting at  
St John 23rd Hall on Thursday, Sept 13th at 6:30pm. 
 

Please contact Ruby or Lidia, Religious Coordinators, 
email address is at the front of the bulletin. 

Alpha 
 

Know of a neighbour, friend or lapsed Catholic who is 
curious about faith or wants to learn about the big 
questions of life?  Invite them to Alpha! 
 

All are welcome to join us each week – beginning Mon, 
Sept 17th at 6pm in the Church basement. 
 

For info or to sign up, contact: 250-388 5571 or email: 
standrewscathedral@gmail.com  
———————————————————————— 

100 Years of Loss 
 

The “100 Years of Loss” curriculum from the Legacy of 
Hope Foundation (in partnership with the Aboriginal 
Healing Foundation) will be facilitated by Fr. Dean 
Henderson for non-Indigenous People.  
 

Registration will be required for non UVic/Camosun 
students and is limited.  
 

Please contact Fr. Dean directly at catholic@uvic.ca.  
 

Starting Wed, Sept 26 7pm to 9pm for 5 weeks, 
excluding Oct 31st. 
 

St Andrew's Regional High School 
 

A Catholic High School for the Diocese of Victoria.  
 

We have many changes this year from new staff to a 
new section of the building being added on. This is a 
reminder to all families and students that because of 
the construction, school begins on Mon, Sept 10 at 
8:15am for all Gr 8 students with a breakfast to begin.  
Any new Grade 9-12 students are welcome to attend 
the school at 11am for an orientation and international 
students are welcome to attend at 10am for an 
orientation. Tues, Sept 11 is the return date for all 
students at 8:25am.  
We hope you had a fantastic summer and look forward 
to seeing everyone soon! 

Island Catholic Schools  Job vacancies 
 

Accepting applications for Teachers on Call for all 
schools. Application forms and details are posted at: 
http://cisdv.bc.ca/employment-opportunities.php 
————————————————————————- 

St Andrew’s Cathedral 

Seeking Pianist /Leader of Song 
 

The Cathedral requires an accomplished musician/
singer to provide music for the 5pm Sunday Mass 
beginning in the New Year. Knowledge of Catholic 
liturgy and music is necessary. A monetary stipend will 
be offered.  
Submit resume to saintandrewsoffice@gmail.com.  
For info, call Jackie, our Coordinator of Music Ministry 
at 250—384 9681. 
 

St Rose of Lima Church, Sooke 

Seeking musical missionaries in Sooke 
 

St Rose of Lima Church is in need for the occasional 
Saturday Mass at 5pm and for our Sunday 9:30am 
Mass, which will soon also require organ/piano 
accompaniment. 
 

Fr Dean drives out from Swan Lake and it takes less 
than 40 minutes.  
 

Anyone willing to join the team? If yes, please call 
Fr. Dean at 250-882 2151. 
 
 
 

25th & 26th August 2018 
 

Envelopes/Loose         $3,175.35 

PAD    $1,465.00 

Other Revenue  $   350.00 

Total    $4,990.35 
1st & 2nd September 2018 

Envelopes/Loose         $4,138.20 

PAD    $1,397.50 

Other Revenue  $   350.00 

Total    $5,885.70 

STEWARDSHIP, ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE 

YOUTH AND YOUNG ADULTS 

PARISH OUTREACH, SOCIAL JUSTICE AND ECUMENISM 

http://www.rcdvictoria.org
mailto:gpalahicky@rcdvictoria.org
mailto:gjahelka@rcdvictoria.org
mailto:gpalahicky@rcdvictoria.org
mailto:gjahelka@rcdvictoria.org
mailto:standrewscathedral@gmail.com


 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising, please support them! 

Parish Ministries / Groups 
 

Altar Servers         A Cripps     altarservers@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Christian Meditation        M Noonan        388-3173 

C.W.L.          C Haffey         389-0440 

Eucharistic Ministers        R / H Payne      emc@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Finance Chairperson        R Payne  finance@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Knights of Columbus        S Kearsey        370-0083 

Led By The Spirit Group   D MacIntyre        383-9955 

Music Coordinator        R Oei      music@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Proclaimers         C Minvielle   proclaimers@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Receptions         E Olcen           477-8115 

Responsible Ministry        N Lundin       rmse@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Social Justice/D & P        M Noonan         388-3173 

St. Vincent de Paul        G Short          727-2615 

Ushers (5pm)         L LeBoeuf ushers5@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Ushers (8:30am)        T Dubauskas  ushers830@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Ushers (10am)        L Stearns         ushers10@sacredheartvictoria.com 

 


